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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: April 4, 2023
Contact: Sophia Reuss, sophia.reuss@cjnrc.org, 917-545-2901

CLIMATE JOBS STATEMENT ON TREASURY’S GUIDANCE ON ENERGY
COMMUNITIES

Today, the U.S. Department of the Treasury released guidance related to implementation of the
Inflation Reduction Act’s incentives for clean energy investments in energy communities.

Mike Fishman, President and Executive Director of the Climate Jobs National Resource Center,
released the following statement:

“We applaud the Biden administration's efforts to drive new clean energy investment in energy
communities, particularly those historically reliant on the coal industry. Treasury's guidance
today is a strong first step to creating high-quality construction careers in energy communities.
We look forward to working with the Administration to ensure that clean energy investments in
energy communities pave the way for long-term union careers throughout the supply chain that
help tackle the climate crisis and reverse inequality across the country.”

Climate Jobs National Resource Center is a national labor-led organization advancing a
pro-worker, pro-climate agenda. Learn more at: www.cjnrc.org
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